
LION HEALTH 
‘Patient Participation Group’ 

 
 
LION HEALTH is seeking to expand its Patient Participation Group. 
 
Joining this group is a fantastic opportunity to support the practice, and offer the 
unique and valuable patient-perspective on the services we offer, and the 
organisation as a whole. 
 
In order for the group to be as effective as possible, we are eager to ensure we get 
feedback from the full spectrum of our patient population.  
 
If you feel that you can offer your time to support the practice (the group meets 
approximately four times per year) we would invite you to contact us to express your 
interest and receive further information. 
 
 
In addition to the PPG, we have a virtual group, which is ideal for patients that may 
not have the flexibility to attend our quarterly meetings.   
 
Feedback from this group is also extremely valuable to the practice, and we would 
request that interested parties submit their email addresses to the surgery. 
 
 
Please express your interest at the surgery reception, or in writing to the following 
address: 
 

Patient Participation Group 
LION HEALTH 

2 Lowndes Road 
Stourbridge 

West Midlands 
DY8 3SS 

 

 
 
 

Visit our website: 

www.lion-health.co.uk 
 

http://www.lion-health.co.uk/

